
Mary Crafft
June 4, 1927 - May 21, 2022

Chapel of the Chimes would like to offer our deepest sympathies to the Crafft family during
this difficult time. Once funeral arrangements have been made, we will be sure to update
our website, if the family wishes. We will continue to keep you updated as more
information arrives. We promise to assist you during the process and will provide you with
personalized options to best honor your loved one and satisfy your needs. Chapel of the
Chimes takes pride in serving you, and understands it is a privilege to comfort and guide
you during this time. Rest assured, at Chapel of the Chimes, your loved one will always be
in the best of care.


